
 

 

 

 

March 29, 2013 is the Last Day Customers  

Can Switch Yard Waste Services 

  

On July 1, 2013, yard waste collection services in the City of Sacramento 

will change.  All residential Recycling & Solid Waste customers will 

receive weekly containerized yard waste service, as well as loose-in-

the-street service from November thru January. 

Currently 12,000 customers receive weekly loose-in-the-street service 

and 104,000 customers receive weekly containerized service. Until 

March 29, 2013, customers may switch from loose-in-the-street service 

to containerized, or from containerized to loose-in-the-street 

service.  After March 29, 2013, customers may not change their yard 

waste service type.   

The March 29 deadline is necessary so the City can prepare for the July 

1 service changes to containerized yard waste service for all customers.  

More information on the upcoming service changes can be found at 

www.sacrecycle.org or you can call 311. 

 

http://www.sacrecycle.org/

